

## Airport Sub-Committee Clerk's Report 16-001 9:30 a.m. Thursday, November 3, 2016 Rooms 192, City Hall 71 Main Street West

30 Minutes after the appointed time, there was no quorum. The Clerk noted the names of those in attendance, and the meeting stood adjourned.

Present: Councillors M. Pearson (Vice-Chair) and C. Collins

Staff Present: Guy Paparella, Sue Rimac, Joe Spiler, and Tony Sergi

Also Present: Vijay Bathija, President and C.E.O., and Cathie

Puckering, Chief Financial Officer, John C. Munro Hamilton International Airport and Don MacLean, Writer

for Citizens at City Hall (CATCH)

Respectfully submitted,

Judy Sheppard Legislative Coordinator Office of the City Clerk